
 

VILLAGE OF JOHNSON  

WATER & LIGHT DEPARTMENT 
Erik Bailey, Village Manager 

PO Box 603 

Johnson, VT  05656 

Phone: 802-635-2611 

Fax: 802-635-2393 

ebailey@townofjohnson.com

________________________________________________________ 
 

June 2, 2023 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

The Village of Johnson will need to take scheduled power outages on Monday June 19th and 

Tuesday June 20th. We understand that outages are inconvenient but testing on our main and 

spare substation transformers indicates that we need to perform this maintenance to avoid 

catastrophic failures which would lead to prolonged outages. 

 

You should expect your power to be out from 8:00 AM to 8:15 AM on Monday June 19 

and from 8:00 to 8:30 AM and again from 10:00 AM to 10:30 AM on June 20th.  

 

If the weather is uncooperative, the outage will be on Thursday, June 22nd and Friday, 

June 23rd, at the same times. 

 

We will make every effort to minimize the length of time your power is out.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about the work or outage set to take 

place on these dates.    

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Village of Johnson 
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